ALTIMORE

 DEVELOPMENT CORPORATION

MEMORANDUM
TLE Honorable President and Members of the City Council
Attention: Karen Randle, Exccutive Secretary
FROM: Brenda McKenzie, President and CEO VQY\/C
DATE: July 31, 2013

SUBIJECT:  City Council Bill No. 13-0252
Rezoning — 3101 East Monument Strect

The Baltimore Development Corporation (BDC) has been asked to comment on Council
Bill 13-0252 - Rezoning — 3101 East Monument Street. BDC supports this Bill which calls for
changing the zoning for the property known as 3101 East Monument Street from the R-8 zoning
district to a B-1 zoning district.

The proposed zoning changes keeps in place a pre-existing barbershop that serves the
community and it will also promote business entities. BDC request favorable consideration is
given by the City Council.

€c; Kaliope Parthemos
Angela Gibson

sandra.blake/ccbill13/13-0252
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